
 

 

 

 

OPEN AND OPERATING AT NORMAL CAPACITY 

COVID-19  

 

Alexandria Industries is committed to helping ensure the health and well-being of our 

colleagues, customers and communities. Everyone’s safety is always our top priority. 

 

We developed plans for business interruptions similar to this, and our teams are diligently 

following those plans.  

 

We continue to operate at normal capacity.   

 

Because we support healthcare, defense, energy sector and other critical infrastructure 

sectors, we are an essential business and are not subject to shelter-in-place orders. It is our 

honor to support the critical infrastructure of the United States and the rest of the World. 

 

We are executing the following steps to reduce the possible spread of COVID-19. 

 We implemented a temporary visitor policy that highly restricts visitors to any Alexandria 

Industries facility. 
 We developed a Carrier & Supplier Protocol to ensure packages arriving, and shipments 

going out, with extreme care to reduce the spread of COVID-19. 
 In place of in-person visits, we request the use of phone, email, and teleconference tools 

to accomplish our work together whenever possible. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing business and support! 

 

Take care of you and your families! 


